
 

 

 

 

November 7, 2024 
 
 
 

Subject: Bid Cancellation Notice 
 

 
Please be advised by this notification that Cedar Creek Main Interceptor Rehabilitation Project, 
Contract No. 16971, which was scheduled to open on Tuesday, December 3, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. has 
been cancelled.  

 
We appreciate your interest in doing business with MSD and hope you will continue bidding MSD 
procurements. 

 

 
Antony 

Anderson 

A. Anderson 

 

 Buyer II 


